
We as local residents and regular Little manly beach attendees disagree with the updated plan 
of the new restaurant which is taking the place of a lovely local casual cafe. We have plenty of 
restaurants in Manly however very few casual beach cafes . 
Parking is difficult at present however with a new ripples restaurant, parking will be impossible 
for us senior citizens who find the hill very difficult , 
Hoping you willl consider our comments favourably. Kind regards. Pam and Martin. Kirwan
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